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Question:  
Have you or the Chairman met with the Treasurer, the Prime Minister or the Industry 
Minister about the Future Made in Australia? 

Answer: 

The Productivity Commission Chair, Danielle Wood, met with the Treasurer’s office to 
discuss some Future Made in Australia initiatives on one occasion. 

She also attended a meeting with the Treasurer and other heads of economic agencies, 
where industry policy settings were discussed alongside other economic issues.  


